Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0033-01 Dublin Port Company - Dublin Port - Dumping at Sea Permit Application

From: Shane O'Neill <shane.oneill@sfpa.ie>

Sent: 13 December 2021 15:42

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: RE: S0033-01 Dublin Port Company - Dublin Port - Dumping at Sea Permit Application

Good Afternoon,
The SFPA has no specific observations to make in relation to this application.

Regards,

Shane @ OOl
Sea Fisheries Protection Officer
Sea Fisheries Protection Authority

Harbour Office
Castletownbere
Co. Cork
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